September 5, 2024
Public Hearing

Judge Executive William Dakota Young called the meeting to order.

Roll call administered by County Clerk Jennifer Hale was answered as follows:

Judge-Executive Dakota Young present
Magistrate District 1  Elbert Bennett present
District 2 Jeff Boone present
District 3 Brent Stallins present
District 4 Jeff Simms present
County Attorney Roy Massey IV present
Road Supervisor David Waldrum absent
Treasurer Kasey Oliver present

Judge Young read the following statement:

The 2023 real property tax rate was 10.0 cents per $100 of assessed valuation and
produced approximately $558,154.85 in revenue: the proposed 2024 real property tax rate
is 10.0 cents per $100 of assessed valuation and is expected to produce $589,051.48 in
revenue; the 2024 compensating real property tax rate is 9.80 cents per $100 of assessed
valuation and is expected to produce $577,270.45 in revenue; the revenue expected from
new property in 2024 is $4,416.76 and the revenue expected from personal property in
2024 is $131,098.98. Revenue received in the current year in excess of the revenue
produced in the preceding year shall be allocated to the general fund for general County
purposes, including infrastructure improvements.

Judge Young them opened the floor for public comment and discussion. There was none.

Motion to adjourn made by Simms, with a second by Boone. Meeting adjourned.
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